
Dated: 27/11/2013 
 

INVITATION FOR BID 
 

(CANCELLATION OF TENDER) 
 

REFURBISHMENT OF NBP MALLOT BRANCH (MUZAFFARABAD REGION) 
 

The tender for the above work published on PPRA/NBP website on 13/11/2013 and 
26/11/2013 has been cancelled due to some technical reasons and will be called later 
on. 
 
 
 
 
MIRZA ISHRAT BAIG 
Chief Engineer 
LSSS&EG 
National Bank of Pakistan 
Head Office, Karachi 
Ph. 021-9220000, 042-9921216, 091-9211635/4 
 


